OGRR Comments


	OGRR Number
	233
	OGRR Title
	Backup Control Plan Submission Process


	Date
	June 2, 2010


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	JC Culberson on behalf of the OGRR233 Discussion Group

	E-mail Address
	jcculberson@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	(512) 248-4505

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	N/A


	Comments


On May 27, 2010, the OGRR233 Discussion Group reviewed Operating Guide Revision Request (OGRR) 233, Backup Control Plan Submission Process.  The OGRR233 Discussion Group agreed to the following:

· A group similar to the Nodal Protocol/Reliability Standards Alignment Task Force (NPRSA) should be developed to review the Nodal Operating Guides, Nodal Protocols and the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) Reliability Standards to ensure the elimination of any existing conflicts and would sponsor revisions to address such necessary changes to the Nodal Operating Guides.

· The original purpose of OGRR233 (i.e., establishing a firm date of March 15 for Transmission Operators (TOs) to submit written backup control plans to ERCOT) is now moot since the proposed deadline has passed and will need to instead be addressed in the Nodal Operating Guides. 
Therefore, the OGRR233 Discussion Group recommends that the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) reject OGRR233.
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
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